
Letterhead

Date: 2020.10.29

To: Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Request permission to use BT/WIFI/NFC/ test results from model VC9253 in our 
applications for model VC9240.

FCC ID:IYG9240

To whom it may concern:

We request permission to use BT/WIFI/NFC
test results from model VC9253 (FCC ID: IYG9253) in our applications for model
VC9240 (FCC ID: IYG9240).

Changes: you can find details of changes in “Declaration of changes” attached in this 
document.

For the above, we performed some test as below:

 full test for SAR，
 full test for EMC
 spot check of conducted power for 15C NFC、BT、WIFI，radiation test has been

retested

You can find more detailed data in our reports.

Sincerely yours,

—————————————
Name:


